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Miss Greenwood: Orchid
Mrs lamb: Saffy

Mrs Millington: Bridie
Miss Gregory: Phoebe

Miss Beck: Sienna
Miss Roebuck: Faith
Miss Pierce: Parmis

Miss Pickering: Aaron
Miss James: Nathan

Mrs Hrintchuk: Seth 
Miss Marr: Hirah and Sarah

Mrs Spivey: Sadie Mae 
Launchpad: Ibrahim 

Mrs Dove: Max
Ms Burnley: Corey 

This week, I would like to dedicate my section of the Newsletter to
our amazing Year 3/4 team. On Wednesday morning, we were
treated to their Harvest Assembly in the school hall. What an

incredible job they did! They packed so much into the assembly:
singing, dancing, sharing of their Curriculum learning this half
term, ukulele playing and so much. It was a joy to witness the

culmination of all of their hard work and efforts. A huge well done
to the pupils who did such a magnificent job and a huge thank you
to all of our staff in the Year 3/4 team for all of their time and
efforts in preparing such a wonderful treat for everyone. It was
also great to see such impressive attendance from parents as well

which was very much appreciated by all staff and pupils.
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School Uniform
With the cold weather setting in

please can we ask that all uniform,
coats, hats, scarves and gloves are
clearly labelled with your child’s

name. 

Parent notices

Halloween Disco: Wednesday 25th October -
Please see leaflet below

Ticket sales close on Tuesday 24th October 

 Please can we ask
parents to check the

medical/dietary
requirements for your
child on the Arbor app
are correct and up to

date. 

Medical and Dietary
Information

Headlice
Headlice are an ongoing problem

and prevention and/or
treatment is something which
we rely on parents continuing

to do on a regular basis. If
headlice are found and you
need any help obtaining or

administering treatment the
School Nursing Service at

Bramley Clinic, Tel: 01138435683
will be pleased to help. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
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This week at BPA...

Tuesday 24th October: Reception open
day 2-4pm 
Wednesday 25th October: Halloween Disco
Friday 27th October: School breaks up for
half term
Monday 6th November: School reopens 

 

Dates for your diary 

This week in the Early Years RP we have been learning about
people who help us. We’ve had lots of fun being fire fighters,

doctors and the police.



Attendance: what's acceptable, what’s not?
Of course, there will be times when your child has to miss school for a very
good reason. If your child needs time off you must ask us for permission as

far in advance as possible.

When is it OK for my child to stay away from school?

Illness -
 Please telephone
school as soon as

possible on the first
day of illness and

every day your child is
off Ill. 

Medical -
 Try to arrange medical

appointments during school
holiday, at weekends or

after school hours.
Naturally. There will be

times when this isn’t
possible, but try to give us
as much advance warning as

possible.

Bereavement – 
Let us know as soon as

possible if someone in your
family dies – we will want to

make sure that staff and
pupils act sensitively with

your child on their return.
Religious festivals – ask us

well in advance for time off
for religious reason

When it’s not OK for your child to stay away 
from school?

Holidays – 
Don’t expect us to

automatically agree to give
time off for holidays in term

time. Exceptional
circumstance forms are
available from the school

office. Holidays not approved
by the Executive Principal and

will be marked as Family
Holiday Not Agreed code G.

Birthdays – 
Your child should attend
school, EVEN if it’s their

birthday. Depriving your child
of the chance to celebrate
their birthday with their
friends is not a “treat”!

Shopping – or any other activity
for which there is no serious

reason for your child to be away
from school.

Truancy – 
Missing school is not

acceptable and may well
have serious consequences

for both you and your child.
Remember, parents can be

fined or prosecuted even if
they did not know that
their child had missed

school.

LATENESS
 – If your child is late for school and arriving after registration time, they

MUST be accompanied to school by a named adult. Children should not be
coming into school by themselves once the school day has started.

Did you know?
Every day 50,000 children of all ages miss school without permission. Don’t let

your child waste their potential too.



Halloween
Disco

BRAMLEY PARK ACADEMY 

Wednesday 25th October
3:30-4:30 Rec/Year 1 & 2

Drop off  at hall  doors and pick up from KS1
playground 

4:30-5:30 Year 3,  4,  5  & 6
Drop off  and pick up at hall  doors.  

ALL children must be picked
up by an adult.

£2 per ticket
Includes hot dog,
drink and bag of
sweets.  Book via

Arbor App


